
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ALBA-TCP RAISES ALERT ON CONSEQUENCES OF 
ESCALATING VIOLENCE IN THE MIDDLE EAST 

 
The member States of the Bolivarian Alliance for the Peoples of Our 
America – People's Trade Treaty (ALBA-TCP) alert on the escalation 
of excessive violence and the expansion of war in the Middle East. 
 
ALBA-TCP has been condemning and raising the alert about the 
irreparable consequences that the genocide of the Palestinian people 
initiated by the Israeli government is causing in the entire Middle East 
region. Israel has flagrantly violated every rule of coexistence between 
States, every law established for the respect between nations and 
even the sacred right to life of those who do not share its ideology. It is 
a matter of deep concern the impunity with which Israel attacks any 
country with the public and blatant support of the U.S. government. 
 
The Bolivarian Alliance condemns all the attacks that Israel has 
perpetrated in a consecutive, abrupt and inhumane manner, opening 
an ever-deeper breach to achieve peace and stability in the region and 
for the world to regain the tranquility it has lost as a result of this 
situation. 
 
 
 



 

 
 
The ALBA-TCP member countries, in accordance with the rules of 
international law and the purposes and principles of the Charter of the 
United Nations, will make all necessary efforts so that the international 
community reacts to this wave of death and injustice and stops the 
destruction of humanity at the hands of the Israeli government. ALBA-
TCP stands in solidarity with all the nations that today are victims of 
their criminal aggressions and hopes that their peoples will once again 
live in family, peace and harmony. 

 
 

Caracas, October 3, 2024 


